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The Industrial Technology Development Institute (ITDI) Gender and Development (GAD)

Focal Point System (FPS) Technical Working Group (TWG) conducted the Quarterly

Gender Mainstreaming Evaluation of 2023 Ongoing GAA Projects last 18 – 27 April

2023. The GAD Technical Review Committee (TRC) members namely, Mr. Admer Rey C.

Dablio (STD), Ms. Valerie Fay R. Ablang (CED), Ms. Kimberly R. Palomique (OD-ODD),

and Mr. Aldritz J. Plopino evaluated the gender mainstreaming accomplishments of all

2023 ongoing GAA projects wherein various GAA Project Leaders/Implementers

presented the GAD accomplishments of their project at the GAD TRC. This is

mechanism established in compliance with the ITDI Administrative Order No. 002:

“Policy on the Evaluation of Gender Mainstreaming of ITDI GAA Projects:

Proposal, Quarterly Monitoring and Completion”. A total of 23 Ongoing GAA Projects

were assessed of their gender mainstreaming accomplishments.

The aim of the Gender Mainstreaming Evaluation is to assess the gender mainstreaming

targets vis-à-vis accomplishments of the project using the set of criteria based on the

Planning Implementation, Management, Monitoring, and Evaluation (PIMME) checklist.

The use of the PIMME checklist aims to ensure the sustainability of gender

mainstreaming during the implementation up until the completion of the project.
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